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Spring Bluff 

Kindergarten Round-up

for the 2017-18 School Year

Please join us at the Spring Bluff R-15

School on Thursday, March 2, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. to 

enroll your child in kindergarten.

Why should you attend?

We will be making kindergarten screening

appointments to be held on Tuesday, March 21st  and Thursday, March 23rd . Information will be provided to prepare your child for kindergarten.  Don’t forget to ask about summer school opportunities!

Bring your preschool child along!

Date: Thursday, March 2, 2017
Place: Spring Bluff R-15 School

Time: 6:00 p.m.

Look forward to seeing you!
